Note of Edzell Patient Transport Meeting held on Tuesday 25th June, 2013 @ Edzell Health Centre

Present:

Bob Harrison

Dr Marc Jacobs

Janet Fowlie

Adrian Robinson

Sandra Stewart, Voluntary Action Angus

Dr Tine Iterbeke

Shona Burge, Angus CHP

Rhona Guild, Angus CHP

Aileen Tait, Angus CHP

Frances McGill

	
	
	Action

	1
	Welcome & Introductions

Dr Jacobs welcomed everyone to the second meeting of the Edzell Patient Transport Group.
	

	2
	Feedback from last meeting

Survey:

The practice have undertaken a small survey both within the practice and local community pharmacy and shared the results.

40 questionnaires have been completed showing high levels of interest, both in relation to using patient transport for health appointments, and in supporting delivery of a volunteer transport service.

A total of 9 people have volunteered to support in a number of ways.

This survey will be continued over the summer months to continue to recruit volunteers

St Andrews Service:

Frances shared information about the St Andrews service, which has set fees for journeys rather than donations, drivers arranging own insurance and a two week rota for the phone.

Voluntary Action Angus:

Sandra had checked the centres database to see if they already had anyone from Edzell registered as a volunteer that might support the scheme, but no-one currently registered.
	Dr Jacobs

	3
	Next Steps Discussion
· Janet suggested getting a name for the service was important

· Shona shared information about the Cash for Communities monies available, with potential to bid for up to 3 years monies to get the volunteer driver service established. Janet agreed to meet with a few potential volunteers to start completing the application, calling for support from Shona or Sandra if needed.

· Proposed service in first instance will be to support attendance at healthcare appointments (including dental) for people who live in Edzell, or are registered with Edzell Health Centre, and are able to mobilise with minimal assistance. This may extend with time, but all agreed benefits of starting with clear boundaries.

· In first instance Edzell Health Centre receptionists will take phone messages and communicate with named person on rota.
· PVG checks were discussed and Sandra agreed to bring paperwork to next meeting to enable applications to be completed for drivers. Anyone attending will be asked to bring photo ID plus two further items with proof of address on it.

· Badges will be produced for drivers with their photo included. Sandra can arrange.

· Shona to draft a Questions and Answers sheet for drivers, learning from experiences in Carnoustie regarding the most important information to share.

· Dr Iterbeke to map some common routes to get an indication of costing.

· Rhona to explore phone options for the service including costing
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	4
	Next Meeting
Next meeting of full group Tuesday 20th August at 6.30pm in Edzell Health Centre.

Janet to arrange a meeting with some of the new volunteers in advance of the August meeting to draft bid.

All proposed volunteers to be invited to meeting in August.
	


